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NOTICE 

 

I am pleased to notify that our institution will observe 22nd Shraban (a 
significant date in the Bengali calendar) on 07/08/2024. This day holds 
great cultural and religious significance, and we will be celebrating it with 
various programs and activities. All students, teaching and non teaching 
staff are asked to be present at room No B 206 at 2 pm positively. All class 
remain suspended from 2 pm. 
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